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From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 11:48 AM

To: Plancom; Carla Hoekzema

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the Planning Commission

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the Planning Commission

Date & Time: 05/18/2022 11:47 am

Response #: 98

Submitter ID: 47714

IP address: 2601:601:8380:d5d0:d97:da99:2bf2:5b6f

Time to complete: 11 min., 45 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (o) Echo Lake

(o) Email

Sue Logen
Susan.logen@comcast.net
Not answered

Parking reduction requirement for apartments
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My church is in North City on 15th just off of 175th st NE. Your zoning already has some apartments . With no parking and the street parking is taken up by apt
dwellers at all hours so the small business are suffering already. And now you want to lower requirements further?
Plus what do you mean by affordable? Most of those apartments are not affordable by two people making min wage & what about one person living alone. No
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wonder the homeless issue is just getting worse.
| already find it challenging to drive in Shoreline with all the cars parked on the street. Trying to find on street parking in Shoreline is impossible.

Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.



